GGLRC ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 13, 2013

The meeting was called to order by President Allen Garfinkle at 11:22 a.m. Present
were Vivian Poole, Allen Garfinkle, Melinda Grosch, Terri Herigstad, Marianne Foote,
Natasha Gelfand, and Connie Holm.

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: None
VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT: See specialty.

SECRETARY: We received correspondence from CA Dog Federation asking for our
membership. It was decided that NAIA-Patty Strand was the best group to support.

TREASURER: We received our current balance from Georgia.
COMMITTEES:
MEMBERSHIP - Sharon not present.

FIELD - Other possible sites for field work were discussed. It was also
suggested that we might practice working our dogs in a large empty field without
water.

FUN MATCH: We are starting to prepare for our Sho-and Go match on June
2nd, which will be at Cal State East Bay. It would very helpful to have a chief ring
steward.

SPECIALTY: We will lose our date if we do not have our specialty this year.
Other possible sites were discussed including Sonoma Marin, Vallejo and the
Livermore Rodeo Grounds. The dates are October 18 and 19,

ELECTION OF OFFICES AND BOARD: The slate for 2013 includes President - Allen
Garfinkle, Vice President - Terri Herigstad, Treasurer - Georgia Baba, Treasurer
emeritus — Nancy Yamada, Secretary - Connie Holm. The Board of Directors
includes Melinda Grosch, Vivian Poole, Sharon Scharff-Ventura, Carol White, and
Connie Muellerleile. This slate was approved unanimously.

OLD BUSINESS: The web site is doing well. The date for Retriever Reflections is the
15th,

NEW BUSINESS: The national is in Olympia, Washington a week before our
specialty.

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting was adjourned at 1:25 p.m.

Submitted by Connie Holm



